
 

 
November 16, 2015      BY RESS & OVERNIGHT COURIER  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. Application for Distribution Rates Effective 

January 1, 2016, Board File No. EB-2015-0065  
Request for Interim Rates 

Enersource filed its 2016 Price Cap IR and ICM application (“Application”) on August 17, 2015, 
and additional evidence on September 23 and October 2, 2015. Enersource awaits the Ontario 
Energy Board’s (“the Board”) procedural order which will determine the schedule for this 
proceeding. In the event that the schedule does not allow a decision in time for a January 1, 
2016 rate order, Enersource respectfully requests that the Board declare Enersource’s currently 
approved distribution rates as interim, effective January 1, 2016, and that consideration of 
revenue deficiency incurred during the interim period be assessed and decided upon when rate 
orders are proposed. This request would be waived in the event that new rates are approved by 
December 31, 2015. 

Enersource makes this request for interim rates without prejudice to a decision on its 
Application. Further, Enersource understands that approval of this request is not indicative of 
the Board’s direction in the Application.  
 
Two hard copies of this letter will be sent to the Board in addition to filing this via RESS.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (905) 283-4098.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original signed by)  
 
Gia M. DeJulio  
Director, Regulatory Affairs  
 
cc. Norm Wolff, Executive Vice-President and Chief Financial Officer, Enersource 

Jane Scott, Project Advisor, Ontario Energy Board 
Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 

 


